Government of India
Ministry of Communications
Department of Telecommunications
Telecommunication Engineering Centre
K.L. Bhawan, Janpath, New Delhi - 110001
(Transmission Division)

File No. 8-3/2021-Tx/TEC Dated: 12.09.2022

Subject: Withdrawal of GRs of Transmission Division

Dear Sir/Madam,

The Transmission Division of TEC intends to withdraw the following GRs
formulated during 2004-2014:

S| No. | Name of GR GR No.

1 Optical fibre cable for Coastal | GR/OFC-10/01 FEB.2004
Areas & High sub soil water
conditions
2 64 Kbps Digital Cross Connect | GR/DTC-01/03.AUG.2008
Equipment with 2048 Kb/s
Access Ports

3 Optical Talk Set TEC/GR/TX/OPT-001/05/0CT-14
4 Mechanical Splice For Optical | TEC/GR/TX/OMS-01/02/NOV-09
Fibres

In case the above mentioned GRs are being used, the response may please be
e-mailed by 23.09.2022 to adgtl.tec@gov.in, adet-tx-tec-dot@qov.in with cc
to ddgt.tec@qov.in, dirtl.tec@gov.in and dirt2-tec-dot@gov.in .

In case no reply is received regarding the utility of these documents, it shall be
assumed that the above listed documents are not required anymore and hence
will be taken up for withdrawal as per the process.

Modida ot
Mudita Chandra
ADET(Tx)
TEC, New Delhi



